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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed subcommittee substitute to HB 3000 allows Impaired Driver Accountability 

Program (IDAP) fees to be collected by the Board of Tests for Alcohol and Drug Influence up to 

Five Hundred Thousand dollars ($500,000.00) each fiscal year. Any fee revenue collected in 

excess of this amount would be deposited in the General Revenue Fund. Previously, the 

Department of Public Safety (DPS) received Twenty-five dollars ($25.00) of each fee collected 

by the Board from the administration of this program. Under this new structure, DPS would no 

longer receive this amount. Therefore, this measure would result in a decrease to DPS's 

budgetary resources. DPS estimates this decrease to range between Forty Thousand ($40,000.00) 

and One Hundred Thousand dollars ($100,000.00) per fiscal year. 

 

As the Board of Tests for Alcohol and Drug Influence is a non-appropriated state agency, this 

measure would have no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state in reference to the 

Board specifically. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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